
CEMETERY COMMISSIONERS 

MEETING MINUTES MAY 14, 2021 

 
Present; Marion Loring, Mary Kinmond Korte, Earl Moffatt, Jamie Boyer and Curt 

Wilton (staff liaison). 

This meeting was held on the grounds of the Village Cemetery 

 
Marion opened the meeting @ 9:00am. In Marie absence, Curt will take minutes. 

Marion made the motion to approve and accept the minutes from the April 2. 

Mary second with discussion that the meeting was cancelled therefore no minutes. All in 

favor. 

 
Curt shared the remaining status of the fy21 Budget. The  balance to currently be $ 

9,848.10 remaining. Having 1 more month remaining in the fiscal year for mowing and 

any maintenance this was great news. There will be a slight balance that can be 

earmarked for some long awaited other maintenance items. This will be discussed at the 

June meeting. 

FY22 Budget has remained the same as did the mowing contract. Other wish list items 

for the new fiscal year were new flags/rope and pole upgrades. Power washing and 

repainting of the center building at the Village Cemetery (possibly asking the Berkshire 

County Sheriff Office for some labor assistance). Becoming more aggressive in repairing 

and uprighting stones and monuments in all 3-Cemeteries. 

 
Citizen Speak Time: 

No citizen’s present 

 
Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be held on site in open air at the Rockdale Cemetery on Friday 

June 4,2021 @ 9:00am. 

 
Other Business: 

Earl had a discussion with 2 families whom have contacted him pertaining to plots that 

were purchased in the past through their ancestors and these families were looking for 

some recorded documentation of this from the Town. After a discussion by all members 

it was noted that the records of some of the past were thin and poorly kept. It was decided 

and voted 3-0 to have Earl contact these families and produce them the  documents that 

would show them ownership of these plots. 

 

Marion made a motion to adjourn @ 9:55am, Mary and Earl both seconded and all were 

in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Curt Wilton 


